Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School

Downall Green Road, Bryn, WIGAN, WN4 0LZ
Tel. (01942 708438)
Fax (01942 776614)


 February 2018

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School.
Our Lady’s is a small school, described by OFSTED as having a ‘family feel’ and whose caring ethos is valued by all. Judged as being a good school, Governors are keen to build on the firm foundations already laid with the aim of achieving, through continuous improvement, outstanding status.

In the view of our most recent inspection by the Archdiocese, Our Lady’s is outstanding in its provision of Catholic education, and we wish now to appoint a committed, practising Catholic to lead our school in the next phase of its development.

If you feel you have the vision, skills and drive we need, we look forward to hearing from you. You are most welcome to visit our school by contacting me on 01942 727271.

Yours faithfully,

Fr John  Gorman

Chair of Governors       

 
